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News

Shannon O’Malley Quoted on AARP Website:
Insurance Coverage and the Coronavirus 

April 8, 2020

Shannon O’Malley, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was quoted in an
AARP website article titled “AARP Answers: Your Insurance Coverage and the
Coronavirus.”

Business interruption coverage is typically tied to physical damage from a
cause you are insured for, such as a fire or hurricane. Absent such damage, it
can be difficult to press a claim, said O’Malley, who has written an in-depth
analysis of the coronavirus and property insurance. In addition, many business
policies explicitly exclude claims arising from a virus or communicable disease. 

Click here to read “AARP Answers: Your Insurance Coverage and the
Coronavirus.”


